
Hello Mauchline Community, Friends & Partners,

We are happy to share with you some positive community
updates we have supported and witnessed around the village.
Along with some great overall progress made by Mauchline
CARS.

As part of our contribution to support the Mauchline Holy Fair
this year we also donated funds to the Community
Council which was allocated towards their purchase of this
years hanging baskets.

Darran, our Project Officer supported the Mauchline
Community Council installing the baskets in time for the Holy
Fair. We would like to take this opportunity to thank the
Mauchline Community Council for the continuous hard work
and dedication they offer to our village in delivering this and
many other projects.

Community support needed

Due to unforeseen 
circumstances Mauchline 
Community Council are still low 
on volunteers to support the         
watering of these baskets over 
the next few weeks.

Therefore if you could spare an 
hour in the evening from 6.00pm 
to do so, any support you can 
offer would be greatly 
appreciated. All materials and            
instructions supplied, please 
contact the Community Council 
to offer your support.



Traditional Street Signs

As part of our public realm
improvements we plan to replace
some of the street signage around our
Conservation Area.

You may have noticed some of these
have already been installed. The signs
will be installed in two phases to
accommodate the properties that are
scheduled to receive restorative works
through Mauchline CARS grant
funding.

Darran Littauer-Dolan, Mauchline CARS Project Officer

Website- www.east-ayrshire.gov.uk/mauchlinecars
FB- @mauchlinecars Instagram- @mauchline_cars

Additional funding secured

In collaboration with Mauchline Community Council we recently
submitted a bid for additional funding from the Renewable Energy
Fund (REF). The funds are planned to be utilised to support the
manufacture and install of some additional street furniture around
the village.

We are very happy to share with you that we have been
successful in our application allowing us to progress with this
project. The works planned include;

New benches at the side of the Fairburn Hotel, with the current
bench being relocated to the rear of the carpark,
New bench at Poosie Nansies and The Cross.
New planters at The Cross and the rear of Loudoun Street Carpark

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all parties involved
and also to thank the Renewable Energy Fund in their support of
our project.

If you would like any further information regarding the progress of
Mauchline CARS, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,




